

Reflections Committee Report May 7, 2018

Submitted by: James Modrick, Chair jemodrick@verizon.net

Recent & Ongoing Activities

 Held the 2017-1028 Reflections Showcase and Honoree Recognition event on April 24th. Approximately 60 people attended, including several of the young artists that were receiving awards. Ribbons were distributed to all attending artists.

Future Activities

- Coordinating with local Reflections Chairs for the return of the remaining artwork and awards;
- Working with the MD PTA Reflections Chair for the return of the last pieces of artwork that were sent on to the National PTA adjudication.
- Planning has begun for the 2018-2019 program which will be the 50th anniversary of Reflections. The theme is "HEROES AMONG US"

Contacts/Correspondence

Ongoing email communications and Yahoo Group activity.

Issues for Discussion and/or Approval by MCCPTA BOD at the May 10th meeting

None that I have noted.

Important Dates

• None.